
 
Dear Member, 

 

 

Please note: Vision Benefits information and providers are only available on the 

www.uhcvision.com website.  Medical care related information and providers including 

eye specialists/surgeons is found on UnitedHealthcare’s medical care website 

www.myuhc.com.  

 

We want to bring to your attention that when accessing Vision Benefits information and 

providers at the www.uhcvision.com website, or by calling 1-800-638-3120, it is 

important to note that the Vision Benefits member identification number for all 

members on the same plan is the social security number of the primary member (the 

City of Tampa employee).  This is different from the member identification number on 

your UnitedHealthcare medical plan card, which is for medical care only (not Vision 

Benefits).  

 

To obtain a list of available providers, access the Vision Benefits website 

(www.uhcvision.com) and enter your designated zip code.  Once you select a Vision 

Benefits provider from the list, you may contact the provider to schedule your one routine 

eye exam per year that you are entitled to as part of UnitedHealthcare’s Vision Benefits 

program.  

 

When scheduling an appointment, please identify yourself as a member of 

UnitiedHealthcare’s “Vision Discount Program” – not the UnitedHealthcare medical 

plan.  You may be asked to provide your Vision Benefits member identification number, 

which as stated above, is the social security number of the UnitedHealthcare primary 

member (City of Tampa employee). 

 

We hope that the above information is helpful.  Please see the reverse side of this letter 

for additional information to help walk you through accessing UnitedHealthcare’s Vision 

Benefits website. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

UnitedHealthcare  
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